
McKownville Improvement Association

Public Meeting


Thursday, September 19, 2024 at 7:00 p.m.

Hampton Inn, 1442 Western Avenue


Please come to our September meeting and hear from Rachel Ferluge, General Manager of Stuyvesant 
Plaza, about new shops and activities coming to the plaza.  Additionally, representatives from the 
McKownville Fire Department will update us on the progress toward the building of the new firehouse, as 
well as upcoming activities and the duties of our volunteer firefighters.


Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 17.


Other news:

Sidewalks:  Town of Guilderland ADA Transition Plan.  On Tuesday, October 1, at 7pm, the Town Board 
will hold a public hearing on the draft Town of Guilderland ADA Transition Plan, the result of an 18-
month review and the rating of the Town-maintained sidewalks for compliance with the Americans With 
Disabilities Act.  Please note that the document indicates that sidewalks on certain streets in McKownville 
may be located on privately owned property, and those property owners could have financial 
responsibilities related to the compliance requirements.  More information may be found here: 
https://www.townofguilderland.org/755/ADA-Self-Analysis-and-Transition-Plan

Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day will take place on Saturday, October 12, from 8:00 a.m. to 
2;00 p.m.  Additional information may be found here:  
 https://www.townofguilderland.org/385/Hazardous-Waste-Disposal

Help needed!  The majority of McKownville residents don’t subscribe to our email list and we want to   
continue to keep all of you informed of issues, activities, and events in the neighborhood by hand-
delivering these notices to each household six times per year.  However, we need some new volunteers to 
assist with this task for an hour or so six times a year.  If you would like to help please call Ellen Manning 
at 482-3779 for more information.  

Subscribing to our email list: If you don't yet subscribe to our email list but would like to receive 
occasional updates from us, please  go to the webpage https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or 
use the link to this form on the Meetings page of the website) and submit your request.  Be sure also to 
respond to the confirmation email message; if this does not appear in your inbox soon after making your 
request, please check your spam/junk folder.
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